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Members present: Vivian Elder, Gavin O’Connor, Kathy Perkins, Lance Renner, Barrie Talbot, Marcia Wheeler

Members absent:  Steve Bishop, John Clayton, Katherine Craft, Shirley Lawler

Kathy Perkins went over items on the timeline for June – November, 2012.  All items are on track to be completed by October.  Kathy reported she will provide an update to HLC on the academy’s progress and what is planned for the second year. 

Vivian Elder reported a one page email has been sent out to faculty on the mini grant.  She has received positive feedback.  Marcia Wheeler provided a copy of the grant application from JCCC.  The committee went through the application and made changes as needed.  Marcia will create the application form for LENS to use. 

The committee discussed the parameters of the mini grant.  The amount will be up to $1,000.00 and the last day for submission will be the last business day of September.  The winner will be selected by the LENS Committee and will be announced during faculty development day in October.

Kathy is keeping an archive file of all the academy activity for HLC.  Please send any information you have to her.

The committee will hold a retreat on August 8th from 11: a.m. to 5:00 p.m. off campus.  If available, it will be held at The Library Center on South Campbell.  

A discussion was held about adding Richard Turner, Interim Dean of General Education, to the Academy team.  Richard will be added and Kathy will contact HLC for this change.  Layton Childress and the new Dean of Allied Health will be invited as member participants only.

Marcia Wheeler handed out two examples of sunglasses with LENS on the side.  The committee approved the idea and Marcia will order 300 pairs of glasses to hand out to faculty.

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.






